

HAZLETON BROADCASTING COMPANY

STUDIOS AND OFFICE

×

HAZLETON NATIONAL BANK BUILDING

HAZLETON, PENNSYLVANIA

VICTOR C. DIEHM General Manager

January 12, 1949

Mr. S. R. Morss R. 3 Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

This will a cknowledge your report of the January 5, 1949, DX Program given by WAZL in cooperation with the Newark News Radio Club and the National Radio Club. Your report was substantially correct in most parts. Many thanks for your participation.

We, at WAZL, appreciate hearing from you. If, at any time, you hear our station and wish to drop us a line about it, we would be glad to hear from you.

Our regular scheduled frequency check is on the first Thursday of each month at 2:00-2:15 A.M., EST. We occasionally have test programs on.

Again, our thanks.

Sincerely,

Hazleton Broadcasting Company

Elwood C. Fito

Elwood C. Tito: Chief Engineer

ECT:SM

